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Hall, Renee

From: Amy Schmidt <amys@ortho2.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 1:53 PM
To: City Council and Mayor
Cc: Schoeneman, Amelia; Corey Schmidt
Subject: Extension request on sidewalk installation at 4008 Cochrane Pkwy

[External Email] 

 
Hello. Corey Schmidt and I are formally requesting an extension on the installation of the sidewalk at 4008 
Cochrane Pkwy. City Council approved a request a year ago (November 28, 2023) to combine lots 4004 and 4008 
Cochrane Pkwy and at that time a condition was to have the sidewalk implemented within 13 months. Due to 
unforeseen circumstances including construction delays and weather, we are not quite finished with landscaping 
work that, at times, requires heavier equipment. While we want to complete this sidewalk work as quickly as 
possible, we understand it may be damaged by this equipment if implemented too soon. We would request a 9 
month extension (August 28, 2025) to be safe, though anticipate having the sidewalk in place well before this time. 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Amy 
 
 

  

 

Amy Schmidt (she/her)  

President  
phone: 800.678.4602   
web: ortho2.com  

  

 


